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The noble Polish family
Bukaty.



Antoni Bukaty
(b. 1808 d.
September
19 1876 ) –
Polish philosopher and historian, engineer. Coat of Arms Pomian .



As a participant in
the November Uprising, he traveled to France after the fall of the
Uprising, where he received technical training. He stayed briefly
in Canada and built a railroad there.



A believer in the
philosophy of messianism considered
himself a student Józef
Hoene-Wroński , translator and popularizer of his works.
Appreciated by Adam Mickiewicz and Juliusz Słowacki, who included
him in the group of "ghosts" who created a number of new people in
Poland and built his future. In recent years he has mainly dealt
with the mathematical achievements of Hoene-Wroński.



Bukaty from the Pomian Coat of Arms . Niesiecki and
other earlier authors did not write about it, Duńczewski in
Herbarium T. II pages. 170. writes about them as follows: Bukaty
from the Pomian coat of arms, but with the variant that instead of
the sword the house uses an arrow through the ear passed through
it. He was once in the Duchy of Livonia, which he inherited on the
land of Lubia, but when the Swedes had a larger part of Livonia
from Poland, and Moscow separated them from them during the war,
they took the goods there; At that time, some heavy enemies moved
to Lithuania under the yoke. Of these, the first in Lithuanian
lands was settled in Stefan, followed by Pajewska from Jelita, who
gave him a son, Marena, a flag-bearer in the Polish army, of
foreign authorship. After taking Jenkiewiczowna, he left two sons,
Samuel and Władysław. Samuel, the first son of Marcin from Krystyna
Stankiewiczowny, from the Mogiła coat of arms, left three sons,
Benedykt, Teofil and Michał. From this house of Jan Stankiewicz,
Horodniczy Mścisławski, a bachelor resolution and invincible
courage, was written during his command in a fortress besieged by
the enemy for the eternal memory of his homeland in the 1661
Constitution in the General Parliament. 19. Władysław Bukaty,
Marcin's second son, fathered Antoni from Paszewiczowna, who was
celibate at the time. Benedykt, the first son of Samuel, who made
marriage contracts with Zofia K Wolberkowna, Sędzianka of the
Smolensk country, leaves her offspring in Minorennitate as late as
1752 . Theophilus, Samuel's second son with Giejdrociowska , also
has offspring. Michał Horodniczy Parnawski with Barbara Deszertowna
, Captain of His Majesty's troops, lives to now improlis . Besides
those who expressed Bukaty, there are also other provinces and
counties with the ancestors of their long service in the army and
in the Commonwealth, the Swedish revolution, which was ousted from
Livonia: many worthy men, as in Nowogrodzkie province , a
coaetaneus of Marcin Bukaty, heir of Sajetno , daughter of war,
made heiress after death of a fortune [p. 357]. They still have
this name in Minsk Voivodeship and in Oszmiana poviat who have
stayed there so far. There is also Antoni Bukaty at the Vilnius
Pontifical Seminary, an outstanding and honorable priest in
theology, worthy of further promotion. - - Many worthy husbands, as
in Nowogrodzkie Voivodeship , one of whom coaetaneus of Marcin
Bukaty, heir of Sajetno , who had given his daughter for the war,
made an heiress after the death of a fortune [p. 357]. There are
also names of this name in Minsk Voivodeship and Oszmiana poviat
who have stayed there so far. There is also Antoni Bukaty at the
Vilnius Pontifical Seminary, an outstanding and honorable priest in
theology, worthy of further promotion. - - many worthy husbands, as
in Nowogrodzkie Voivodeship , a coaetaneus of Marcin Bukaty, the
heir on Sajetno , after giving his daughter for the war, heiress
after the death of a fortune [p. 357]. There are also names of this
name in Minsk Voivodeship and Oszmiana poviat who have stayed there
so far. There is also Antoni Bukaty at the Vilnius Pontifical
Seminary, an outstanding and honorable priest in theology, worthy
of further promotion. - - a Distinguished and Honorable Priest in
Theology, worthy of further promotion. - - a Distinguished and
Honorable Priest in Theology, worthy of further promotion. -
-



In the heraldry, Wielądek mentions the following
later members of this family. Seven sons remained from Benedykt
Bukaty and Zofia Wolbekowna : 1. Antoni will rise, Chancellor
Wileński , Pastor Radoszkowski , was several times a deputy of the
Clerical Court of W.Ks. and the Civil-Military Commissar of Minsk
Voivodeship. 2. Kazimierz was a Żmu after the Jesuit order was
suppressed dzki kusztosz and pastor of Szawel , who had passed away
the previous year. He was also a member of the Clerics' Court on
several occasions . 3. Ignacy Rittmeister Oszmiański has already
left this world. Jan nee Ossędowska left a son, Alojzy, and two
daughters. The first married Barbara Glińska , a colonel in the
army of W.Ks. served as chief justice, W. Ks. Lit. from the Duchy
of Żmudzki . One of the last was married to Hutorowicz in, Oszmiana
district. The second is behind Bejnart in the Duchy of Żmudzki . 4.
Tadeusz Bishop Tespieński , suffragan and canon of Żmudzki ,
Prelate Szydłowski , Knight of the Order of S. Stanisław ,
performed his civil duties as deputies of the Clerical Court . 5.
Onufry in the Order of Scholar Piarum Theologian JK Mci . 6 Jan
died at a young age. 7. Franciszek, the Knight of the Order of the
White Eagle, and S. Stanisław , who had served at the English court
in his homeland for over twenty-three years, recently left the post
of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and
the Republic of Poland. Commissar-designate W.Ks. Ignited. took
Barbara Prozorówna , the voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a
living daughter, Zofia. Knight of the Order of S. Stanisław ,
performed civil duties in deputations before the clerical tribunal.
5. Onufry in the Order of Scholar Piarum Theologian JK Mci . 6 Jan
died at a young age. 7. Franciszek, the Knight of the Order of the
White Eagle, and S. Stanisław , who had served at the English court
in his homeland for over twenty-three years, recently left the post
of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and
the Republic of Poland. Commissar-designate W.Ks. Ignited. took
Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a
surviving daughter, Zofia. Knight of the Order of S. Stanisław ,
performed civil duties in deputations before the clerical tribunal.
5. Onufry in Scholarum Piarum Order, Theologian JK Mci . 6 Jan died
at a young age. 7. Franciszek, the Knight of the Order of the White
Eagle, and S. Stanisław , who had served at the English court in
his homeland for more than twenty-three years, recently left the
post of Envoy Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Minister of
JK Mci and the Republic of Poland . The tax commissioner-designate
is now W.Ks. took Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by
whom he has a surviving daughter, Zofia. who, having served at the
English court of his native country for more than twenty-three
years, had recently resigned from the post of Envoy Extraordinary
and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and the Republic of Poland.
The tax commissioner-designate is now W.Ks. took Barbara Prozorówna
, a voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a surviving daughter,
Zofia. who, having served at the English court of his native
country for more than twenty-three years, had recently resigned
from the post of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary
of JK Mci and the Republic of Poland. Commissar-designate W.Ks.
Ignited. took Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by whom
he has a surviving daughter, Zofia.



Michał, Benedykt's brother, left a son, Tadeusz,
for about a dozen years, the secretary of the legation, now serving
as an interested party in England, and a daughter, Anna, married to
Ignacy Pawlikowski , Chamberlain JK Mci . - -



Bukaty from the Pomian Coat of Arms . Niesiecki and
other earlier authors did not write about it, Duńczewski in
Herbarium T. II pages. 170. writes about them as follows: Bukaty
from the Pomian coat of arms, but with the variant that instead of
the sword the house uses an arrow through the ear passed through
it. He was once in the Duchy of Livonia, which he inherited on the
land of Lubia, but when the Swedes had a larger part of Livonia
from Poland, and Moscow separated them from them during the war,
they took the goods there; At that time, some heavy enemies moved
to Lithuania under the yoke. Of these, the first in Lithuanian
lands was settled in Stefan, followed by Pajewska from Jelita, who
gave him a son, Marena, a flag-bearer in the Polish army, of
foreign authorship. After taking Jenkiewiczowna, he left two sons,
Samuel and Władysław. Samuel, the first son of Marcin from Krystyna
Stankiewiczowny, from the Mogiła coat of arms, left three sons,
Benedykt, Teofil and Michał. From this house of Jan Stankiewicz,
Horodniczy Mścisławski, a bachelor resolution and invincible
courage, was written during his command in a fortress besieged by
the enemy for the eternal memory of his homeland in the 1661
Constitution in the General Parliament. 19. Władysław Bukaty,
Marcin's second son, fathered Antoni from Paszewiczowna, who was
celibate at the time. Benedykt, the first son of Samuel, who made
marriage contracts with Zofia K Wolberkowna, Sędzianka of the
Smolensk country, leaves her offspring in Minorennitate as late as
1752 . Theophilus, Samuel's second son with Giejdrociowska , also
has offspring. Michał Horodniczy Parnawski with Barbara Deszertowna
, Captain of His Majesty's troops, lives to now improlis . Besides
those who expressed Bukaty, there are also other provinces and
counties with the ancestors of their long service in the army and
in the Commonwealth, the Swedish revolution, which was ousted from
Livonia: many worthy men, as in Nowogrodzkie province , a
coaetaneus of Marcin Bukaty, heir of Sajetno , daughter of war,
made heiress after death of a fortune [p. 357]. There are also
names of this name in Minsk Voivodeship and Oszmiana poviat who
have stayed there so far. There is also Antoni Bukaty at the
Vilnius Pontifical Seminary, an outstanding and honorable priest in
theology, worthy of further promotion. - - Many worthy husbands, as
in Nowogrodzkie Voivodeship , one of whom coaetaneus of Marcin
Bukaty, heir of Sajetno , who had given his daughter for the war,
made an heiress after the death of a fortune [p. 357]. There are
also names of this name in Minsk Voivodeship and Oszmiana poviat
who have stayed there so far. There is also Antoni Bukaty at the
Vilnius Pontifical Seminary, an outstanding and honorable priest in
theology, worthy of further promotion. - - Many worthy husbands, as
in Nowogrodzkie Voivodeship , one of whom coaetaneus of Marcin
Bukaty, heir of Sajetno , who had given his daughter for the war,
made an heiress after the death of a fortune [p. 357]. There are
also names of this name in Minsk Voivodeship and Oszmiana poviat
who have stayed there so far. There is also Antoni Bukaty at the
Vilnius Pontifical Seminary, an outstanding and honorable priest in
theology, worthy of further promotion. - - a Distinguished and
Honorable Priest in Theology, worthy of further promotion. - - a
Distinguished and Honorable Priest in Theology, worthy of further
promotion. - -



In the heraldry, Wielądek mentions the following
later members of this family. Seven sons remained from Benedykt
Bukaty and Zofia Wolbekowna : 1. Antoni will rise, Chancellor
Wileński , Pastor Radoszkowski , was several times a deputy of the
Clerical Court of W.Ks. and the Civil-Military Commissar of Minsk
Voivodeship. 2. Kazimierz was a Żmu after the Jesuit order was
suppressed dzki kusztosz and pastor of Szawel , who had passed away
the previous year. He was also a member of the Clerics' Court on
several occasions . 3. Ignacy Rittmeister Oszmiański has already
left this world. Jan nee Ossędowska left a son, Alojzy, and two
daughters. The first married Barbara Glińska , a colonel in the
army of W.Ks. served as chief justice, W. Ks. Lit. from the Duchy
of Żmudzki . One of the last was married to Hutorowicz in, Oszmiana
district. The second is behind Bejnart in the Duchy of Żmudzki . 4.
Tadeusz Bishop Tespieński , suffragan and canon of Żmudzki ,
Prelate Szydłowski , Knight of the Order of S. Stanisław ,
performed his civil duties as deputies of the Clerical Court . 5.
Onufry in the Order of Scholar Piarum Theologian JK Mci . 6 Jan
died at a young age. 7. Franciszek, the Knight of the Order of the
White Eagle, and S. Stanisław , who had served at the English court
in his homeland for over twenty-three years, recently left the post
of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and
the Republic of Poland. Commissar- designate W.Ks. Ignited. took
Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a
surviving daughter, Zofia. Knight of the Order of S. Stanisław ,
performed civil duties in deputations before the clerical tribunal.
5. Onufry in the Order of Scholar Piarum Theologian JK Mci . 6 Jan
died at a young age. 7. Franciszek, the Knight of the Order of the
White Eagle, and S. Stanisław , who had served at the English court
in his homeland for over twenty-three years, recently left the post
of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and
the Republic of Poland. Commissar-designate W.Ks. Ignited. took
Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a
surviving daughter, Zofia. Knight of the Order of S. Stanisław ,
performed civil duties in deputations before the clerical tribunal.
5. Onufry in the Order of Scholar Piarum Theologian JK Mci . 6 Jan
died at a young age. 7. Franciszek, the Knight of the Order of the
White Eagle, and S. Stanisław , who had served at the English court
in his homeland for over twenty-three years, recently left the post
of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and
the Republic of Poland. Commissar-designate W.Ks. Ignited. took
Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a
surviving daughter, Zofia. who, having served at the English court
of his native country for more than twenty-three years, had
recently resigned from the post of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister
Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and the Republic of Poland.
Commissar-designate W.Ks. Ignited. took Barbara Prozorówna , a
voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a surviving daughter, Zofia.
who, having served at the English court of his native country for
more than twenty-three years, had recently resigned from the post
of Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of JK Mci and
the Republic of Poland. Commissar-designate W.Ks. Ignited. took
Barbara Prozorówna , a voivode of Witebska , by whom he has a
surviving daughter, Zofia.



Michał, Benedykt's brother, left a son, Tadeusz,
for about a dozen years, the secretary of the Legation, now serving
as an interested party in England, and a daughter, Anna, married to
Ignacy Pawlikowski , Chamberlain JK Mci . - -



Paszkowski from the Zadora Coat of Arms Write in
the Kraków Voivodeship from Brzezie . Seweryn Paszkowski . a
tombstone from Kalwaria : was written by Starowol . in Monum . Adam
the Burgrave by Krakowski . Acta: Castren . Cracov . 1586.
Alexander in order Societ , desu , died in Jarosław 1673 : . Marcia
[p. 257] published for print; 1mo. Chronicle of European Sarmation
, that is Gvagnin's chronicle into Polish, translated in Kraków.
1611. in fol . 2 tons Easter stories described in verse 1612. in
4to Cracov . and 1615th in 4to Crac . 3tio. A Poem or Joyous Poem
from the Conversion of the Golden Years and Assent to Poland in 4to
Cracov . 1609. 4to. Ukraine plagued by Tatars, begs for help, in a
Polish poem, 1608. Cracov . 5 tons Turkish history and the Cossack
battles with the Tatars, as well as about the nation, rituals,
worship, farm and knights of these pagans. Assistant to the
dictatorship of the Turkic language, and a dispute over
superstitions of Bissurmanic customs. Książoro in 4to Cracov .
1516. 6to. Dyalog or a conversation of a sinful man about the
passion of Christ the Lord in verse 1612 in Kraków. Jerzy had
Rudzińska Krystyna behind him and she had offspring. Paszkowska was
behind Kazimierz Sobol. Samuel, Seweryn, Stanisław , Krzysztof in
Krakaukie 1705. There is Paszkowski in Lithuania, Silvester in
Orszański , Konstantyn , the Cupbearer of Starodubowski in
Mścisławskie 1674. Member of the Seym 1678. Constit . fol . 7. He
was a lieutenant under the banner of Peteorska . N. Hieronim
Kołontaj , Chamberlain Wołkowicki , spouse. N. Witkowski .
Paszkowska was behind Kazimierz Sobol. Samuel, Seweryn, Stanisław ,
Krzysztof in Krakaukie 1705. There is Paszkowski in Lithuania,
Silvester in Orszański , Konstantyn , the Cupbearer of
Starodubowski in Mścisławskie 1674. Member of the Seym 1678.
Constit . fol . 7. He was a lieutenant under the banner of
Peteorska . N. Hieronim Kołontaj , wife of Chamberlain Wołkowicki .
N. Witkowski . Paszkowska was behind Kazimierz Sobol. Samuel,
Seweryn, Stanisław , Krzysztof in Krakowskie 1705. There is
Paszkowski in Lithuania, Silvester in Orszański , Konstantyn , the
Cupbearer of Starodubowski in Mścisławskie 1674. Member of the Seym
1678. Constit . fol . 7. He was a lieutenant under the banner of
Peteorska . N. Hieronim Kołontaj , Chamberlain Wołkowicki , spouse.
N. Witkowski .



This family flourishes both in Kraków and Lublin,
as well as in Mazovia and in the Brzesko Voivodeship of Lithuania .
Of these, Jan Paszkowski left his property in West Pomerania and
Smolyany in a will to his son Jerzy and in 1690 transferred dowries
to his daughters. Lithuanian Brest files 1760. Of the remaining six
daughters Jan; two married during his father's lifetime: Zofia,
first to Bazyli Bortnowski and again to Stefan Aleksander Żukowski
. Justyna with Bazyli Chocianowski . Three after her father's death
they married: Marianna, first to Czarniecki and the second time to
Sipajło . Anna follows Laskowski. Krystyna after Bukaty and one of
her maiden names, Barbara, died: Ian's only son Jerzy married
Marianna Nowochońska at the Połonny estate in 1685 , her brother
Jan Samuelowicz Nowochoński . He died in West Pomerania and was
buried in Pruzany in 1709 after leaving his wife with five sons:
Tomasz, Mikołaj , Jan, Józef and Sylwester and with three
daughters, Joanna, Zofia and Marianna, Brzeskie -files as above: by
the daughters by Jerzy Paszkowski ; Joanna succeeded Władysław
Franciszek Barski , the capital of Piński , Marianna for Zachorski
and Zofia for Łazowski , and the five sons of Jerzy: Tomasz, in
marriage with Regina Bajerska , left two sons, Michał and Jan. Jan
went to Ukraine. Michał, the ensign of Malborski, who had settled
in Volhynia, married Monika Piotrowska in Chełm region , daughter
of Mikołaj and Katarzyna Piotrowska , née Płońska , and has
children with her. Jerzy's second son, Mikołaj , was childless,
Józef died in his teens, and Sylwester was unmarried, and [p. 258],
accompanied for a long time in an armored banner, he ended his life
in Wisznice in the Brzesko Voivodeship in 1780 . Jan, also son of
Jerzy, remained in the Petyhorska banner ; He was married to
Katarzyna Lubieniecka , daughter of Wojciech and Marianna née
Szorncel Lubienieckie , on the hunt for Nowogrodzkie . Brest files
of Lithuania. and Wlodzimierskie r. 1757. Jan's descendants
remained two sons, Antoni and Tadeusz, and three daughters,
Marianna, Marcjanna and Joanna, of which Marianna remains behind
Daniel Belgram , who bequeathed his entire fortune to his wife and
her successors. Crown. right 1794 and earlier Brzeskie Chelm .
Wlodzim . Marcjanna was after Walerian Bończa Rutkowski was a tea
consonant from Malbork who had her sons and daughters, one of whom
was Anna Mikołaj Ciechowski married, for that time left the flag in
the regiment of the crown mace. and now Zydaczewski's furniture.
Marianna also married Antoni Kamiński , the standard-bearer of the
Narod cavalry. Wedding records in Warsaw by S. Krzyz . Walerian
Rutkowski 's son Józef bought the village of Dubnik in the poviat
Włodzim by his uncle Belgram . The second son, Michał, was a flag
bearer of the horse guards. lit. other children with their mother
in Brzesk . lit. Joanna Paszkowska , the third daughter of Jan,
married Marcin Bąkowski , to whom father Jan sold his Kustowicze
property, which he had acquired . Files of Brzesk . 1755 and 1176.
Jan died in the same Kustowicze and was buried in Horedec . 1780.
Jan Antoni's son Lubaczewski chews in marriage, and Tadeusz was in
the Jesuit order to abolish it, and then was called to the Poznań
schools as a teacher of higher sciences. and from there on JO
Prince Poniatowski , then Bishop of Płock, with whom he was in
primacy until his death, and first became a canon of the Płock cat.
and then he went to the Archdeaconry of Podlasie . There is also
the Paszkowski family in Brzesko Litewski : Jacek stolnik and
substarost from Brzeski reference _ With a few brothers and male
and female descendants who had joined many houses in Kiev, Teodor
Tadeusz Paszkowski , the Kiev land clerk, was also a deputy of the
tribunal in our time after 1784. Antoni signed for the election of
Stanisław August King of Brzesk Voivodeship . lit. Peter Colonel
Wax reference _ Member of Parliament 1768. von Brzeski reference _
voivodeships. Jack stolnik Brzeski Litewski , Tomasz Winnicki ,
Vice-Regent, Jan MP for the 1764 election from the Liw country ,
they are also elsewhere in Mazovia etc. but without detailed
information it is difficult to write about them. - Kazimierz
Paszkowski from Małopolska , died in Grudziądz, had his widow
Rutkowska behind him. Kazimierz's son Andrzej married Ligocka , and
Kazimierz's daughter Agnieszka, who came to Greater Poland, married
this mother to Stanisław Tomicki , by whom the daughter of
Franciszek Dominikanka in Poznań: Agnieszka, Kazimierz's daughter,
again with Stanisław Gorczyczewski , Vice President, married the
capital. Posen and her daughter Zuzanna stayed. - Jozef of Brzezia
Paszkowski , the son of Jan, who came to Wielkopolska 's side from
Kraków and died there, leaving the aforementioned son a minor who
remained in his possession outside Sampolno in Skotniki in 1788. -
Jakub Paszkowski in Lubelskie Province, Łukowska Land , with
Konstancja Boguszewska behind him, with whom he fathered his son
Adam [p. 259] and a daughter, Małgorzata , married to Józef
Celiński . Adam Paszkowski with Eleonora Poszmanovna behind, with
whom he leaves two daughters: Tekla and Felicjanna and son Antoni.
- Heraldry of Wielądek .
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